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C2PC Declaration letter  
 

Date: November 7, 2022 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We, HMD Global Oy, hereby declare that we are only and fully responsible for this CIIPC  
application of FCC ID: 2AJOTTA-1401, originally granted on 01/06/2022. Now we would  
like to modify the authorized equipment for below changes:  
 
 
 

1. Change packaging factory of the main chip UMS9230 ( new SoC with new packaging 

material) 

2. Removed Aohai_A829US adapter, BRL_ CB - 36A USB cable, Saibao_ CB - 12A USB 

cable, LEADER_ HS-34 earphone 

3. Added Saibao_AC-2A USB Cable 

4. The software version is changed to 00WW_1_520, RF performance is exactly same 

with the previous version. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 
 

 

 

 

 
_________________________________ 
Contact Person: Reza Serafat 

Email: reza.serafat@hmdglobal.com 


